Auburn Township, Geauga County

Currently due to the COVID-19 our Administration Office, Zoning Department and Fiscal Office is staffed and working in a locked door facility that is CLOSED to the public. All Trustees and township departments are happy to assist our residents via emails and telephones. The Road Department, when not working on maintaining our infrastructure, is also ONLY available via phone and email.

Information regarding township events and COVID-19 updates can also be found on the township website www.auburntownship.com

Auburn Community Park, 17484 Munn Road, will remain open for the trails but the playground is CLOSED per Governor Mike DeWine's Order.

Zoning office hours, Board of Zoning Appeals meetings and Zoning Commission meetings have all been cancelled until further notice.

The Board of Trustees meet on the first and third Monday of every month and are limiting their agendas to essential business. Although the meetings are open to the public, due to limited space and the Governor's recommendation, only 10 people will be permitted inside the meeting room.

Contact information can be found on our website, www.auburntownship.com

Sincerely,
Nancy R. Dolezal
Administrative Assistant
Auburn Township Board of Trustees
440-543-7028 phone 440-543-9520 fax
www.auburntownship.com

27 Mar 2020